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A new collective agreement for
Superbus

News

Our rm represented the public transportation company, Superbus, of the Blilious Group, in complex

negotiations which lasted for about a year, ahead of the signing of a collective agreement for the

regulation of the terms and conditions of employment of approximately 2000 drivers and employees of the

company.

Last weekend saw the signing of the collective agreement – an innovative and unique agreement in the

public transport industry, which gives the company industrial peace for a period of three years.
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